
Knowing You Belong:  
 
Chapel at St. Mark’s 
 
The chapel program at St. Mark’s endeavors 

to foster a sense of belonging that is rooted in 

the Episcopal liturgical tradition. Gathering 

for chapel weekly grounds our community 

in our Christian faith and allows us to center 

ourselves on God. This sense of belonging is 

incorporated in the classroom through the 

respectful treatment of one another. While 

strongly rooted in Judeo-Christian teaching, 

we also recognize and celebrate the diversity 

present in our community. Students of all 

faiths are invited to participate in chapel in 

ways that are appropriate to their religion.
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